
Lakeview Drive Bridge at Island Lake 

A public information meeting was held on April 13th to present alternatives under 

consideration to replace the existing bridge.  The consultant is looking for public feedback 

in regard to: 

1. Upgrade the bridge to

a. decorative walls and railing or

b. remove and place the guardrail.

2. Replace the bridge

a. at the current elevation to provide 4.5 feet of clearance over the lake or

b. raise the bridge 2 feet to provide 6.5 feet of clearance over the lake.

The public comment period is open until 4:00 pm April 27, 2023.  Please email comments 

to the consultant project manager:  Jennifer Mitchell at jmitchell@bla-inc.com 


